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From: Brett Giddens <brett@townplanning.co.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 12:24 PM
To: DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Late Evidence Received - Landscape Schedule Variation
Thanks Lynley.
I’ll follow up with legal counsel on those matters as I understood that they had been responded to.
With regard to the lateness, I was at a funeral all yesterday which unfortunately has taken me out of
action and hindered the time I needed to finalise the briefs. I wasn’t keen to publicise that as part of
a response to all involved parties but I would appreciate it if you can please pass that onto the
commissioners.
I have one (short) further brief that I am about to submit for the Arthurs Point ONL Society.
Many thanks,
Bretr

Brett Giddens – Director
Cell: 021 365 513 | Email: brett@townplanning.co.nz
Town Planning Group | www.townplanning.co.nz
Offices in Queenstown, Wānaka, Christchurch & Auckland

From: DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 12:18 PM
To: Brett Giddens <brett@townplanning.co.nz>
Subject: Late Evidence Received - Landscape Schedule Variation
Good Morning Brett
I have emailed you a number of times to check your requirements around speaking times for our upcoming hearing

commencing October 16th 2023, to date I have not received a response from you.
Evidence was due by 12pm yesterday, as your evidence is late it has been forwarded to our Panel to consider and
they will provide you a response when time permits.
Warm Regards
Lynley Scott | P&D Technical Officer | Planning & Development
Kaiwhakatauira Whakanikoniko Matua
Queenstown Lakes District Council
DD: +64 3 443 0121 | P: +64 3 441 0499
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